
 

                  

U.S. Congressman Steve Chabot (OH) Presents R3 Safety with  

DPA Safety Supplier of the Year Award 

United States Congressman, Steve Chabot (OH) made a special visit to R3 Safety headquarters in Fairfield, Ohio on 

May 14, 2012.  His visit included a tour of the facility and introductions to the R3 Safety employees.  While there, he 

presented Jim Walker of R3 Safety (www.R3safety.com) with the 2011 DPA Safety Supplier of the Year Award.   

 

DPA Executive Director, Zachary T. Haines commented, “Having Congressman Chabot present the DPA Safety 

Supplier of the Year Award was an honor and a privilege.”  Haines continued, “R3 Safety has been a DPA Safety 

preferred supplier since 2008 and has shown outstanding support to the DPA Buying Group and its members.”   

 

Congratulations to DPA Safety Supplier of the Year, R3 Safety (Fairfield, OH).  For more information about the 

DPA Buying Group and membership benefits, visit www.DPABuyingGroup.com or call (800) 652;7826. 
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Also pictured: Zachary T. Haines and  
Jarred Kennedy of DPA Safety 

 


